



Office of Child Nutrition

Scott Clements

Director

MAILED

on <u>21419</u>

by sw

February 7, 2019

Mr. Wayne Rodolfich, Superintendent Pascagoula Separate School District 1006 Communy Avenue Pascagoula, MS 39568

Dear Mr. Rodolfich:

The State Agency completed an Administrative Review (AR) of your organization's 2018-2019 National School Lunch Program (NSLP) and School Breakfast Program (SBP). The regulations governing the Administrative Review (7 CFR 210.18) referenced two Critical Areas of performance: Performance Standard 1 and Performance Standard 2, as well as several General Areas of Review. No findings were identified, the two performance standards reviewed were found to be satisfactory and all records examined met USDA requirements. We are closing the file on this review.

Technical assistance (TA) was provided to the Child Nutrition Director regarding areas where program operations could be improved. These comments are located in MARS, in the Technical Assistance section of the Review Dashboard for the Administrative Review.

If you have any questions concerning this review or need assistance, please call Mary Burks or me at (601) 576-4955.

Sincerely,

Alvin Edney, Program Specialist

Office of Child Nutrition, School Support Division

cc: File

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.